
Student Programming Board 
General Meeting Notes 

 
July 2, 2004 

Student Lounge 
11am 

 
 
 

Melissa called the meeting to order around 11am. 
 
Attendance 

- Melissa Mirkovich, Kyle Ragsdale, Uriah Anderson, Ariana Luquin, Chris 
Hoffman, Meg Ciuffetelli, Toni Rice 

 
Melissa welcomed everyone back for a new year and went over the goals for the 
organization for the whole year. 
 
The main issue discussed was the budget had to be decreased by $8529. 
After much deliberation certain areas were cut back as follows: 

- Summer Orientations 
o Promotional Items cut by $500 

- Student Appreciation Days 
o Hospitality cut by $1000 
o Promotional Items cut by $2000 

- Multicultural Feast and Performance 
o Hospitality cut by $1000 

- Miniature Golf  
o Equipment Rental cut by $250 

- Coffee House 
o Professional Fees cut by $500 

- Stress Fest 
o Equipment cut by $500 
o Equipment Rental cut by $500 

- Hidden Talents of the Faculty and Staff 
o Hospitality cut by $200 

- The 2nd Annual Picnic 
o Hospitality cut by $1000 

- Office 
o Telephone cut by $240 

- Co-sponsorships 
o Miscellaneous cut by $1000 

This decreased the budget by $8690 which achieved our goal. 
 
Some other adjustments to the event calendar were made. 
The board decided on not having a game show night and added two events  



(Student Exhibitions & Hands Across CI) 
 
Melissa made a few announcements regarding event chairs being available & office hours 
for the president and vice president. 
 
Toni informed the group about the Welcome Back BBQ and the board will spend 
$2000.00 on Jolly Jumps. Also the board was told about the Leadership Retreat that will 
be held at a hotel on the second week of September. 
 
Open Forum 
 
The meeting was adjourned around 12:30pm. 


